
Acceptance is Key 

Pine St United Methodist Church 

Monday Nights at 7:00 pm 

State Date 7/2020 

 

During covid in 2020 most of the in person meetings on Mondays shut down. Initially a group of 

us met at Bowman Field under the pavilions. Our attendance on average was about 20 people. 

 

Once fall came we decided to find an indoor location and officially became a group. The group 

is currently located at Pine St., United Methodist Church as they were very willing to provide a 

space. Our current attendance has gone on to average about 40 people. Since the growth in 

attendance the meeting room has changed, however we are still found at the same location.  
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